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HOUSING FOR HOMELESS PEOPLE 
 

 
NO. 1583.     SHRI SUKHDEO BHAGAT: 
 

Will the Minister of HOUSING AND URBAN AFFAIRS be pleased to 
state: 

(a) whether it is a fact that the Annual Homelessness Assessment Report, 
2024 shows that over 770,000 people were homeless during the 
specific count conducted in January 2024, reflecting an 18% increase 
from the previous year; 

(b) if so, the reasons for the significant increase in homelessness despite 
the Government’s efforts over the past decade; and 

(c) the steps taken/being taken by the Government to address this issue 
and reduce homelessness? 

ANSWER 
 

THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE 
 MINISTRY OF HOUSING AND URBAN AFFAIRS 

(SHRI TOKHAN SAHU) 

 

(a) to (c): The report and data mentioned in question relates to United 
States of America. The said report has no relation with India.  

 
***** 


